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Newsletter Articles
Broken Record Editor 	 Janie Thomas
461-8075 (w)  254-6941 (h)  629-0525 (c)
janie@thomasgraphics.net

Dates to Remember

What We’ve Been Up To...
8/27 Patti Mock Singer and Entertainer 
gave us a pleasant event

9/3 Labor Day, no meeting  

9/10 Kelly Riggs Leadership consultant 
and Trainer

9/17 Jeff VanDohal Broken Arrow Fire 
Department Chief

9/24 Brian Jackson Junior Achievement 
marketing director
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Broken Arrow Rotary Board ‘12-‘13 
President 2012-2013	 Jeff Hewett  
President-elect	 Gary Shotton
President Nom 	 Andy Truman
President Nom-Designee  	 Matt Hancock.
Secretary	 Nick Nail
Treasurer 	 Bill Roberts
Sergeant at Arms 	 Curtis Rothrock
iPast President 	 Stan Evetts  

Directors:
Club Service Projects 	 Gary Shotton
Club Membership	 Matt Hancock
Club Administration	 Andy Truman
The Rotary Foundation	 Stan Evetts
Club Public Relations	 Janie Thomas
Programs 	  Andy Truman
Assistant Governor	 Barney Tonquest

Our 2012 blood drives are on Febru-
ary 6, April 2, June 11, August 6, 
October 1, December 3

 

Oct 1 Paul Kane: Home Owners Association 
  greeter: Stan Evetts

Oct 1	 BLOOD DRIVE

Oct 8 Tim Redmond: Leadership Author 
ROD Gary Shotton 
  greeter: Jerry Stevenson

Oct 15 Tim Shackelford: FBI Special agent 
ROD Paul Barrett 
  greeter: Mike Brown

Oct 22 Gary Shotton covering Committee 
overviews.  
  greeter: Clarence Oliver

Oct 29 Speaker Pending 
  greeter: Curtis Rothrock

We have continually supported Broken Arrow Neighbors, and when we learned 
last Fall that the Community Food Bank of Eastern Oklahoma was perilously low 
on supplies, we donated big. It was noted at our 9/17 meeting that BA Neigh-
bors buys many of their products from the Food Bank. In seeing the need, our 
Sergeant at Arms, Curtis Rothrock collected that week and on 9/24 to benefit the 
Food Bank. A total of $363 was raised, well over the goal. Great to kick in some 
help now rather than waiting until Thanksgiving!

Food Bank Benefits!

Help Wanted.
Lisa Ford reported on events that our 
club members can support. 

The “Night Out Against Crime” 
community party at the Farmers Mar-
ket will be from 6-8 p.m. Oct. 27. Our 
Police Department and other public 
service agencies distribute treats and 
educational materials to the citizens 
of Broken Arrow. We want to provide 
attractions and family entertainment 
geared for children and their parents.

Last year our club had a table giv-
ing away candy which was handled 
by Stan & Brenda Evetts and Janie 
Thomas. The club will buy the candy, 
but other members need to do the 
work this year. Talk to Jeff Hewett & 
Lisa Ford.

Fred Tanner, a transfer Rotarian and Stu Conrad, a new Rotarian. They are the newest 
members in our club. Fred comes from the Morrilton, Arkansas Club where was a member 
for 11 years and is a Paul Harris Fellow. Stu has been providing our meals and has found 
our club inviting. There will be more information in later newsletters.
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Junior Achievement Developmental 
Director. Brian Jackson, spoke 
on 9/24. His enthusiasm for the 
program was clear as he described 
how elementary through middle 
school students learn personal and 
business finance values. 

JA is having their 10-year 
anniversary in March and celebrate 
providing financial literacy and 
entrepreneur skills to young folks to 
establish their work-readiness and 
create life skills. 

Sydney Wyre received a 
warm welcome when she 
presented “Syd’s Cupcakes 
for a Cure.” She is selling 
cupcakes with money 
raised going to cancer 
research. Order cupcakes 
via email to her mom: 
dana.wyre@cox.net.

Jeff VanDohal, Broken Arrow 
Fire Chief, spoke on 9/17. 
He gave us an overview of 
our community standing and 
the improvements planned. 
His goal is an ISO rating of 
#1 for BA. While one of the 
top rated in the state at #2, 
he feels that we will soon be 
the second in the state to be 
#1 rated. (Midwest City is the 
only one now.)

Kelly Riggs, founder of Vmax 
Performance Group spoke to us 
on 9/10. He is an organizational 
therapist whose objective is 
to determine the causes of 
organizational dysfunction. He 
described 3 areas of needs: 
Clarity, the vision of goal;  Plan, 
the direction to get there; and 
Culture, the principles and values 
that define a company. He used 
the film “Moneyball” as a good 
business plan example.

Patti Mock was born and raised in Broken Ar-
row. She is a singer and psalmist, plays eight 
musical instruments and charmed us with her 
version of the 23rd Psalm on 8/27. She has 
a Branson-style dinner show on the 19th & 
20th of October featuring “Patti Cline” and 
“Silly Nelson.”

Meeting Speakers

1715 S. Lynn Lane Road, Broken Arrow, OK 74011

918-455-4500
www.LynnLaneSelfStorage.com

GSE for Professionals ages 25-40
Check with Gary Shotton if you know of a professional (non-Rotarian) who wants some 
valuable international exchange experience paid by district grants. 


